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HAPPY EASTER FROM THE TOHONO O’ODHAM NATION EXECUTIVE OFFICE  
 
SELLS, Ariz. – This Easter weekend is a special time for many on the Tohono O’odham Nation. This 
important celebration is an opportunity for our people to connect with each other, with our surrounding 
communities, and with people world-wide.  
 
It is also a time for reflection. We encourage all Tohono O’odham to take a moment this Easter and 
reflect on the contributions we have made to our communities and the support we have shown those 
most in need. We would like to challenge you to do even more this coming year—demonstrate more 
compassion, express more appreciation, and celebrate more of our shared achievements.  
 
Holidays on the Tohono O’odham Nation are often overflowing with the love of our family. We are 
praying for those who are suffering with the pain of losing a loved one. Let us lift each other up and 
keep each other in prayer.  
 
On behalf of the Tohono O’odham Nation, we wish all a blessed Easter. Please celebrate thoughtfully 
and in good faith.  
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